
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, September 21, 2020: Quick Notes 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) voted to acknowledge a petition 

requesting that Francis Road be accepted as a public road.  The Board also created a 

committee of Supervisor Karl Banks and Supervisor Shelia Jones to report the condition 

of the road and make a recommendation to the full Board, as required by law.. 

 

 The Board voted to accept a proposal from Prewitt Contract Services for janitorial 

services for a four-year term. 

 

 The Board approved the following FY 2021 Project Priority List:  

 

Clarkdell Road   

Greenoak Lane  

Old Rice Road  

Quail Hollow 

Oakdale Pipe Failure  

Yandell Road  

City of Madison Roads (TBD) 

Cherry Brook Drive 

Dover Lane  

Dewees Road 

Devlin Springs Subdivision  

Distribution Drive Business Park  

Highland Colony Parkway  

Richardson Road  

Ridgewood Road Drainage Project  

Woodridge Drive  

Oak Grove  

Cedar Creek Drive  

Smith Carr Realignment  

McMillan Road 

Caroline Boulevard 1 

Caroline Boulevard 2  

Stokes Road 

Shady Grove Road  

Richton Road 

Catlett Road  

Pot Luck Road  

Sutherland Road  

Branson Road  

Conway Road 

Cedar Green Drive 

Highbury  

Richmond Way  



Knotting Hill  

Dry Creek Road  

Brown Road West 

 

Total Estimated Value:  $6,342,000 

 

 The Board approved the final plats for Flannes Estates. The development is 

approximately 62.88 acres with 5 lots ranging in size from 6.8 acres to 16.57 acres.  

 

 The Board approved paying approximately $13,400 for the acquisition of right-of-way 

for the Bozeman Road Improvements Project. 
 

 The Board approved an Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between the City of Ridgeland 

and Madison County regarding certain road and drainage projects within the City of 

Ridgeland. 

 

 The Board authorized the Administrator to hire an appraiser due to an interest from a 

private citizen wanting to purchase some property close to the detention center that is 

owned by the County. 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on September 30, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. in 

the Administrative Building in Canton 


